
City of Batesville 
Special Common Council  

Memorial Building 
May 26, 2015 

5:30 PM 
 
 
 
 

Members Present:  Gene Lambert, Beth Meyers, Jim Fritsch, Darrick Cox 
                 Absent:  Kevin Chaffee 
 
Gene Lambert made a motion, seconded by Darrick Cox, to approve resolution # 7-2015; 
resolution of the Common Council of the City of Batesville, IN, approving the order of the 
Batesville Planning Commission and the expansion of the Batesville I-74 Economic Development 
Area by the Batesville Redevelopment Commission.  The Planning Commission adopted 
Planning Commission Order #1 on the 18

th
 day of May, 2015.  All ayes so passed. 

 
Representatives of the City of Batesville during a special council meeting held on 5/26/15, 
informed the Batesville City Council and public at large of the city’s application for federal funds 
through the Department of Natural Resources, recreational trails program, that is funded by the 
Moving Ahead for Progress in the 21

st
 Century Act (MAP-21) a federally funded program. This 

was discussed by the Mayor and a statement by Tim Hunter Parks & Recreation President. 
 
Mayor Fledderman noted that discussion and possible action by council on the storm water 
project (low interest rate USDA Loan) will need to be on the agenda for the 6/8/15 council 
meeting.  Proposed rated and areas of construction project by priority will be provided. 
 
Jim Fritsch made a motion, seconded by Beth Meyers, to adjourn.  All ayes so passed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:16 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      ________________________________  
      Richard Fledderman, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attest: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________  
Ronald C. Weigel, Clerk-Treasurer 


